
 
Important Advisory 
 

 

If you need further assistance, please contact the Bank's Consumer Assistance Office 
at customercare@pnb.com.ph or call (02) 8573 8888. 

 

PNB is regulated by the Bangko Sentral ng Pilipinas 
https://www.bsp.gov.ph 

 
 

Date Published: March 28, 2023 

 

Please be informed that the One-Time PIN (OTP) facility of 
PNB Digital App and PNB Account Access Portal will be 
temporarily unavailable on March 29, 2023 (Wednesday) 
from 11:00PM to 12:00AM PST due to scheduled system 
maintenance. 

You may enable your PNB Digital Key to authenticate your 
fund transfer and bills payment transactions. 

You may also plan ahead with your financial transactions by 
making a scheduled funds transfer or bills payment with the 
PNB Digital App. 

Thank you. 

mailto:customercare@pnb.com.ph
https://apc01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bsp.gov.ph%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cdelossantosag%40pnb.com.ph%7Cc11aa69373a34a3cbdce08db1decebf0%7Cf79ee2d0304b4f378f7dd136c31b94e6%7C0%7C0%7C638136675634879859%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bNt2IcIgm8Yq43rR2XU6Q27H5pTGUjpZmkVVeCTZepM%3D&reserved=0

